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September-October 2021

Dear Pastor & Praying Friends,

We are so thankful for your faithful prayers and support for the work down in Cordoba, Argentina.
As we mentioned in our last letter, we are planning a furlough at the end of this year and most of
2022. David has started to contact our supporting churches by email and/or phone about giving an
update in 2022. We have been able to schedule some meetings. If you would like for us to come
and give a report/update, feel free to reach out to us. Our number is (786) 453-5295. We ask your
prayers for our upcoming trip to the US in November. At the end of October, we will be traveling
to Buenas Aires, to renew Hannah’s passport. Please pray we can get that done before we fly out.

Praise the Lord we were able to restart our services after a
brief interval of COVID restrictions and have been doing in-
person for all of our services. We get to celebrate our 3 year
anniversary of New Hope Baptist Church in person this year.
We are planning a special day with a guest speaker, food and
testimonies. In October as well, we were able to celebrate
Mother’s Day in Argentina. We thank the Lord for each
Mother that came and pray they felt special on their day.

David was able to lead a young man Jeremias to the Lord. We
have started discipling him. He has a Pentecostal background
but is understanding the importance of sound doctrine. Pray that he will grow in the Lord.

We’ve started getting together to play soccer with some
guys from the church once a week and it’s been a great
way to meet new people and an opportunity for them to
invite friends and family.

Please be in prayer for a family in our church, Diego and
Sabrina as she lost her father to cancer last week. They
are the only believers in their family and have been
praying that through this trial some of their family would
be saved. David was able to speak at the funeral and pray
with the family. We know the Lord is at work.

Thank you so much for all that you do for missions and the cause of Christ down here in Argentina!
God bless you!

Your missionaries to Argentina,

David, Hannah, Ingrid and Zoey Owens
www.reachingargentina.org
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